
I do not support yet another bill by uneducated people to tie the hands of educated 
medical personnel yet again.  You drove Dr 
 Acton out with your craziness, we have an anti-vaxxr in the lead on the Health 
Committee.  Enough...if you have k owledge leave it to those who do..Ohio's health 
depends on  it. 


